
 

 
 

 

July 28, 2025 
Addendum No. 02 
File Reference Number: RFP 2025 036 
Title: Englehart and Cochrane Station Upgrades 
RE: Clarifications/Questions 

 
Please refer to the following information / clarifications: 
 
Item 1: We respectfully request a short extension to the tender closing date. Given the scope of 
work and coordination required with subcontractors and suppliers, a brief extension would help 
ensure a complete and competitive submission. 
 
Answer: ONTC will agree to extend the closing date for the abovementioned RFP.  The new 
closing date / submission deadline will be Tuesday, August 12, 2025 at 2:00:00 p.m. EDT. 
 
The RFP Documents have been revised and sections affected are noted below.  The revised 
RFP sections supersede all previous RFP Document versions for the said documents. 
 
Part 4 – Form of Proposal 

 
 
 
Item 2: Can you please confirm if clauses 57.3.6 and 57.3.7 can be deleted for the purposes of 
this project?   
 
Answer: ONTC advises that Professional and Technology Liability Insurance are not necessary 
for this particular RFP. 
 
 
This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFP. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ashley Commanda 
Manager, Public Procurement 
Ashley.commanda@ontarionorthland.ca 
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